
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Wednesday, September 11, 2024. 

 

______ 7th and 8th Grade ASB officers, don’t forget your first ASB meeting is 

today from 3 to 4 in Mrs. Richards room, 306! 

 

______ Attention 6th Graders! The ASB interest form is due by 3pm today! If you are 
planning on signing up for the election, please make sure you do this prior to 3pm 
today. To sign up for the election, please find the link to the Google Form in your ELA 
teacher’s Canvas page. If you have any questions, reach out to Mrs. Richards!  

 

______ Attention 7th and 8th grade students:  If you can read, speak, write, listen, 

and understand another language, sign up by October 25th to take the World 

Language Assessment to earn High School language credits. The forms are 

available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office. This is the only testing 

opportunity this year. Please bring your completed form along with $10 cash or 

check payment to Mrs. Trachte in the Main Office by October 25. 

______ Attention Gateway Athletes: Friday is the deadline for registration for 

Cross Country and Softball; if you do not have your registration complete by 

Friday, you will be removed from the roster.  The deadline for Football is Monday. 

Also, remember to sign up for the 5 pm Sports Activity Bus on the list in the 

Commons by the end of 8th grade lunch if you need a ride home after practice. 

 

______ Yearbooks are on sale now through September 24.  You can purchase 

them online or bring $30 cash or check to the Office.  Reserve your yearbook 

today! 

 

______ Gateway Middle School is a fragrance-free school. To ensure a safe and 

comfortable environment for everyone, please refrain from wearing or using 

scented products, such as perfumes, colognes, and strong-smelling lotions. 

Some students and staff have sensitivities or allergies, and we want to make sure 

everyone can breathe easily and stay healthy. Thank you for your cooperation 

in keeping our school fragrance-free! 

 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 
 


